
GH Chatter 
 

According to talk, life in JAG in summer 2010 will be chaotic.  The CoB’s graduate services 
people are apparently moving into the old economics administration suite.  Decision scientists 
are being moved around all over the place.  Economists are vacating, with some going home.  
Accounting is moving to the top floor.  Skip Hughes is setting up shop in the grad director’s 
space.  There is also discussion of redecorating and construction projects.                       
 
Some interesting recent chatter about outgoing CoB economist William Gunther.  It seems he 
completely vacated his office during the last official week of class meetings.  There is even some 
talk that he turned in his office keys.  Does this mean he blew off finals, or gave them early?  
Interesting stuff.  In other ECO news, outgoing professor Edward Nissan will be moving over to 
the CoAL this fall 2010 in a volunteer-type capacity.  The word is that he will have an office and 
some support, in return for volunteering in the international development and political science 
area.          
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